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I'm writing in support of HB 2749. | live in St. Johns. We in our community know that
if, or more accurately when, there is a disaster, if the bridges fail, we will have no
access to medical care, food, or other necessities. | have heart failure. | am very
afraid of what could easily happen to us. Also, if the tanks across the river are
ruptured, which they would be in the event of a large earthquake or other major
disaster, we would have no way to escape the cloud of poison gas that would result.
Please facilitate the construction of an updated and functional bridge on Columbia.



